
From:                                            @Eirgrid.com>
Sent:                                               Thursday 10 July 2025 15:41
To:                                                  MARA Licence; Mar�na Monaghan (MARA)
Cc:                                                 
Subject:                                         Re: MUL240036 Minded to Determine No�ce - Acceptance of

proposed licence condi�ons

CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click
on any links or open any attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that
the content is safe.  If you are in any doubt, please contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk.
 
Dear Martina,
 
Thank you for the prompt response.
 
EirGrid confirm the acceptance of the conditions of the Minded To Determine Notice,
and do not intend to make a submission in relation to the proposed conditions.
 
We look forward to receiving the licence.
 
Thanks & regards,

 


